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NOTICE 

 

It is our pleasure to announce that the newly constructed canteen of Domkal Girls' College will be 

inaugurated on 05/12/2024 at 3 pm at College Canteen near harbel garden. 

The canteen aims to provide a comfortable and hygienic space for students, teachers, and staff to 

relax and refresh. 

All students, teachers, and staff members are cordially invited to attend the inauguration 

ceremony. 

We look forward to your presence. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

       Principal 

Domkal Girls’ College 
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